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Attendees: 
 
Isak Jacobsen 
Antoinette Jonson 
Hitoshi Saito 
Luis Diego Espinoza 
 
ICANN Staff: 
 
Bart Boswinkel 
Kristina Nordström 
 
 

• Bart Boswinkel presented his working document about a governance model for 
the contact repository. 

 
He highlighted that the relationships with all the different parties connected to the 
repository need to be governed and maintained, such as following: 

 
Relation with Service Provider 
Policy for Users (who can subscribe to the service)  
Relation with Subscribers  

 
He also noted that since only cc managers should be allowed to subscribe, the 
subscription process has to go through the ccNSO. 

 
He suggested that the process of an incident should be evaluated together with 
the service provider. 

 
• The Chair pointed out that the Working Group needs to start working on a report 

in order to provide the community with information. 
 

• Antoinette noted that it could be helpful to include Hitoshi’s diagram in the report 
to provide the community with a visual aspect as well. 

 
• It was noted that the group could do research within the ccTLD community to find 

out how many managers would be interested in joining a repository on the drafter 
terms. 

 
Action items for the next call on 28 February: 
 
- Bart Boswinkel to prepare an outline for the funding options. 
 
- The Chair to update the work document to incorporate discussed issues. 
 



- Antoinette to review the language in the work document as soon as it has been 
distributed by the chair. 
 
- Hitoshi Saito to update the repository diagram to reflect the discussion on the call. 
 
 
 
 


